
FIFA Tournament/Fundraiser 

On November 15, 2019, BIS-AITP coordinated a FIFA Tournament/fundraiser in 

rooms 311 and 307 of Webb Hall. In total the tournament had around 10 in 

players participating and over 15 others in attendance who observed. Each player 

paid a five dollar buy in, with half of the money going to the winner of the 

tournament and the other half going to the BIS-AITP club.   

 

 


